CITY OF SEBASTOPOL

Years of Service Award

is
Presented to

Salvador Villanueva

For
10 Years of Service in the City of Sebastopol as a
Police Officer

Congratulations on reaching this significant milestone with the City! Your effort and dedication in the
Sebastopol Police Department plays a tremendous part in the success of the City of Sebastopol. We
appreciate your commitment to the City and this community. This Certificate is in Grateful Appreciation
of your 10 Years of Valued Service and Dedication to the City of Sebastopol.

On behalf of the City Council and citizens of Sebastopol, I, Stephen Zollman, Mayor, gratefully
acknowledge your work and contributions to the City and look forward to your continued service to the
City of Sebastopol and the citizens of this community.

Dated this 2nd day of September 2025

STEPHEN ZOLLMAN, MAYOR



